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I think it is a dangerous practice to value one human being over 
another.  Let's see I am a veteran but I am handicapped.  Is that one 
strike against me or two.  What am I worth to this administration.  Is 
euthanasia just around the corner.  That's where you are heading when 
people are reduced to a monetary figure.  Luke Wagner 
 
 

 


